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Edinburgh, Ind. - On October 18, 2010, the Indiana National Guard, the Indiana Department of 
Natural Resources and the Indiana Department of Correction signed an agreement releasing more 
than 1,200 acres of DNR land north of Camp Atterbury in exchange for approximately 2,000 
acres at Putnamville Correctional Facility.  Revitalizing portions of the original cantonment area 
built between 1942 and 1943. 
 
After nearly three years of construction the Camp Atterbury North Barracks Complex and 
Railhead and Deployment Facility are complete.  The new barracks complex adds an additional 
1,200 beds and a dining facility to the north side of post, while the railhead consists of nine 
parallel rail loading tracks, marshalling yard, container yard, a scale house and vehicle inspection 
building.  
 
The Camp Atterbury North Barracks Complex and Railhead and Deployment Facility greatly 
enhance Atterbury-Muscatatuck’s capabilities for reception, sustainment and deployment 
operations, not only for the National Guard but all components across the Department of 
Defense. 
 
On behalf of more than 15,000 Soldiers, Airmen and State Employees of the Indiana National 
Guard, we cordially invite you to the Dedication Ceremony for the Camp Atterbury North 
Barracks Complex and Railhead and Deployment Facility, Edinburgh, Indiana.  The ceremony 
will commence at 3p.m. Thursday, Sept. 25, 2014.  Location (see attached map). 
 
For more information on the event and location please call Atterbury Public Affairs Officer Capt. 
Jessica Cates at 317-519-7263 or email jessica.a.cates.mil@mail.mil    
 
 
 

-30- 

 

 

 

 
 

Headquarters Camp Atterbury                     
Joint Maneuver Training Center 
Edinburgh, Indiana  46124-5000 

mailto:jessica.a.cates.mil@mail.mil
mailto:jessica.a.cates.mil@mail.mil

